
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the

formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

Graduates of Immaculate Heart of Mary strive to become:
Children Practicing Good Communication

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
MARCH 15, 2023

Dear Eagles,

Yesterday, Mr. Perry led us in our Pi Day celebration tradition. Students in grades 3 through 8
competed in a Pi writing contest and a pie eating contest. Congratulations to our winners!

● 3rd Place, having memorized 174 digits of Pi - Riley Lantion (8th gr.)
● 2nd Place, having memorized 193 digits of Pi - Kourtney Vallesfino (5th gr.)
● And 1st place, having memorized an astounding 199 digits of Pi - Kirsten Vallesfino (7th gr.)

Congratulations to Athena Martinez (6th gr.) for winning the pie eating contest. She will have the
opportunity to pie Mr. Perry in the face on Friday (weather permitting)!

Just another friendly reminder - please submit your re-registration papers and payment before May
15th in order to receive the $50 discount for your 2023-2024 registration! Also, please remember to
tell your friends and family members about IHM and receive $50 off of tuition for every family that
you bring into IHM. Thank you for helping us continue our legacy for 100 more years to come!

Thank you, IHM families, for all that you do!

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista



EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?

● Congratulations to our Girls Basketball Team for competing in and winning the CYO Silver Division
championship game this past weekend. A special thanks to our coaches - Mr. Malonzo, Mr. Perry, and
Mr. Cudia - for all their hard work in preparing our girls this year.

● This past Saturday, our Immaculate Heart of Mary Children’s Choir participated in the Pueri Cantores
festival and Mass at St. Michael’s Abbey. Please continue to support our choir by joining us for their
fundraiser after our Family Mass on March 26th!

● Registration for the 2023-2024 school year is now open! Take advantage of the early bird registration -
register your child/ren on or before May 15th and receive a $50 discount per child (registration fee of
$300 rather than $350).

● The Catholic Education Foundation grants scholarships to qualifying families. If you feel that you have a
financial situation that will prevent you from paying full tuition next year, please contact Ms. Bautista to
discuss your family’s options.

● Our annual PTA Dinner Dance is scheduled for May 19th from 7-11 PM. RSVP using the following Evite
link by March 29th - http://evite.me/fUD5jz12pg.

● Looking to complete more of your service hours? Here are a few ways to help on a daily basis:

● Parent survey: Please click on or copy and paste the following link, intended for parents only,
into your web browser in order to complete the survey:
https://ousurvey.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eOQPaE2AGWz9KOW.

● Recess and lunch yard duty, classroom help: must be fingerprinted through the Archdiocese
and VIRTUS trained for either of these tasks. The next IHM VIRTUS training will be held on
2/27. If you are interested in attending, please email kbautista@ihmla.org.

● Office help: Ms. Giron and Ms. Bautista could always use your help! While VIRTUS and
fingerprinting is highly recommended for all volunteers, it is not a requirement for office
help as there is no direct interaction with students. Contact the office for how you can help.

● Marketing help: spread the word to potential new Eagles through our door-to-door efforts
to reach out to our neighbors, bringing our marketing materials to your places of work, or
visiting the pre-schools that your child attended to give information about our school.

● Mar. 16: 2nd Trimester ends
● Mar. 23: Report Cards published; 3rd-5th Family Night
● Mar. 26: 9:30 AM Family Mass followed by choir fundraiser
● Mar. 27: 7 PM Lenten Penance Service at IHM Church
● Mar. 29: PTA Dinner Dance RSVPs due
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IHM Choir Sponsor Spotlight


